
Date 

 

Name  
Address 
Vergas Mn 56587 
 

To: Named Resident 

It has come to the attention of our city that there is no activity on your part to comply with 
permitting of keeping chickens on your premises. 

The ordinance was enacted for all residents who wish to keep chickens at their residence.  

It is not a haphazard item to choose one over another. All who wish to take part must follow the 
rules as set forth by the City.  

As there has been no activity on your part to follow rules. It will be assumed that you do not wish to 
be a part of this, and we will assume that you will dispose of any chickens that you have.  

Any seen after March 31, 2025 will be in noncompliance and penalties will be forthcoming.  

Sincerely,  

 

Dwight Lundgren, Mayor  

 


